
Day One Christian Academy                                                                                                            

Lions May 2019 

Dear Parents,  

We would like to take this opportunity to express our thanks for sharing your children with us this 

past year. As we look back on the year, we can hardly believe that the children have changed as fast as 

the seasons. It has truly been a blessing watching our little angels grow and mature, we cannot tell 

you how much we have enjoyed them. We would like to thank you for all the help and support you 

have given throughout this year; we could not have done it without you. 

April was a blast! The children got to learn about Easter with songs, stories, and skits! We enjoyed 

watching caterpillars grow into butterflies, and so many other exciting things! Thank you for 

supporting our SCRIP Fundraiser, it was a great success for the school.  

We will be staying busy throughout the month of May. We would like to invite you to join us at 

9:30am for National Day of Prayer, on May 2 at the flagpole in the back parking lot to pray for our 

nation, our school and community! We hope you can also join us for our last Parent Chapel at 11:00 

on Wednesday May 22. 

We will have Water Discovery Week, May 20 through May 24. Please bring your child to school 

dressed in a swimsuit and water shoes ready for some water fun! Remember to bring dry clothes, 

shoes, socks and a towel. In addition, if you could please apply sun block and mosquito spray before 

leaving home that would be appreciated. All of these items need to be labeled in permanent marker. Due 

to allergies, we are asking that you not use bug spray with cedar oil. 

Day One Christian Academy will be celebrating the end of a fantastic school year with our Closing 

Program Thursday, May 23 at 6:30pm. The children have been working hard rehearsing all their 

songs and would love for you and your family to join us! Immediately following the program, we will 

have a special book of memories to give you. 

We will have our end of the year class parties on May 23rd and 24th. Look for a signup sheet on the 

classroom information board.    

In His Name, Ms. Cher & Mrs. Judy 

Important Dates 

May 1st    SCRIP orders due 

May 2nd        National Day of Prayer 9:30am by the flagpole 

May 6th – 10th       Teacher Appreciation Week 

May 12th       Mother’s Day 

May 20th – 24th    Water Discovery Day 

May 22nd           Parent Chapel 11:00am 

May 23th & May 24th  End of the year Party 

May 23rd       End of the year program starting at 6:30pm 

May 24th       Last Day of Preschool 

May 27th        Day One Closed In Observation of Memorial Day 

May 30th      Ascension Day 


